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Thank you, Mr. Chairman. 
Let me speak on behalf of the group of RAMs and for my own delegation. We share the disappointment that the negotiating wheels have stopped turning and the Doha Round has come to a sudden halt. We have nothing but praise the tremendous efforts made by you, DG, Don, Crawford and Bruce, and the commitment shown by membership in trying to get past this milestone that was set for us in the past 10 days.  Our appreciation also goes to G7 and some 20 Ministers who remained in Geneva until the very last day of the Ministerial session.
 

Mr. Chair, the efforts that we have made in the past seven years have not been easy, and should not be wasted. We would like to suggest that we restart the negotiations as soon as possible on the basis of what we have achieved so far. We also wish to encourage Members to come back to negotiating table to show just a little more flexibility on a very few issues that gaps still exist, and refrain from re-opening the issues that we have already agreed on the table.
Again, Mr. Chair, we will be ready at any time to give you our strongest support. 
Last but not least, I would like to make a personal appeal to the Canadian government to be generous enough to lend Ambassador Stephenson to us, and for him to continue serving as the NAMA chair after his return to Ottawa in late August. Of course, I assume that Crawford will continue his walk in the woods with us.
I thank you, Mr. Chair.[image: image1.png]
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